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RCMP Public Communications, April 18-19, 2020 

Foundational Document: Addendum and Erratum 

NOTE: This document is based on an analysis of  mater ials available to the Mass  

Casualty Commission as of July 5, 2022. Further production and investigation are 

ongoing . In addition, f oundational  documents should be read and understood in light 

of , and in conjunction with, hearing testimony received by the Commission.  

The RCMP Public Communications, April 18-19, 2020 Foundational Document was exhibited on June 7, 
2022, in the Mass Casualty Commission’s public proceedings.  

Addendum 

The following documents will be tendered into evidence to supplement the existing record with respect 

to the events and information described in the RCMP Public Communications, April 18-19, 2020 

Foundational Document: 

1. Mass Casualty Commission interview of Regis Dudley: COMM0058793 

On May 19, 2022, the Mass Casualty Commission interviewed Regis Dudley in relation to the events 

of April 19, 2020. The transcript of this interview (COMM0058793) will be tendered into evidence. 

2. Handwritten notes of Supt. A. Thompson: COMM0059209 

The RCMP provided the Mass Casualty Commission with the handwritten notes of Supt. Archie 

Thompson. These notes (COMM0059209) will be tendered into evidence.  

Erratum 

The following errors in the RCMP Public Communications, April 18-19, 2020 Foundational Document 

have come to the attention of Commission Counsel:  

1. Paragraphs 38 to 40 – Donna Lee Williston 

In paragraphs 38 to 40, Donna Lee Williston’s name is erroneously spelled Donnalee Williston. 

2. Paragraph 95 – Email cc 

Paragraph 95 states that Cpl. Jennifer Clarke “sent an email to Lia Scanlan, copying Regis Dudley, 

with the subject line ‘APPROVED by Steve Halliday: Tweet for approval – immediate pls: 22B11 

description.’” (COMM0016642). In fact, Cpl. Clarke copied Glenn Dudley, not Regis Dudley.      

3. Paragraph 137  

During testimony before the Mass Casualty Commission on June 7, 2022, Glenn Mason said that his 

notes on the mass casualty were based on a “data dump” of his phone that he received from Shared 

Services in Montreal, and the times recorded are therefore in Eastern Time. As a result, the first call 

he received from Michael Bennett appears to have been at approximately 11:15 a.m., not 10:15 a.m. 

https://masscasualtycommission.ca/files/fd-source-materials/COMM0058793.pdf
https://masscasualtycommission.ca/files/fd-source-materials/COMM0059209.pdf

